
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
It was lovely to see you all at the Sports Day yesterday. 
 
Please please do not post photos or videos that include other children on social media. Unfortunately some have 
already found their way there. 
 
Taking pictures and videos at sports days has always been something we as parents have done. However this 
was before the advent of social media. 
 
We must respect other people's right not to have their images on social media. For some this is critical and a 
matter of their child's safety. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Moss 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


